
Subject: Re: trash can
From: Elizabeth Carlin
Date: 07/06/2016 11:45 AM
To: Constancio Abracia
CC: mike@wilshirecenter.com

Hi Constancio,
I just talked to Mike Russell at the Wilshire BID.  They did not buy or install these cans.  He tells me that the BSS logo is on many of them.  Also it
may be shelter clean.  
Here is Mike's contact info if you need info from him: 213-487-7003 w, 213-321-6163 cl, mike@wilshirecenter.com.  I have copied him here as well.

With Thanks!

Liz Carlin
Deputy
Office of Council President Herb J. Wesson Jr.
1819 S. Western Ave.
Los Angeles, CA 90006
323-733-8233
www.herbwesson.com

  

On Tue, Jul 5, 2016 at 3:43 PM, Constancio Abracia <constancio.abracia@lacity.org> wrote:
Good afternoon, do you know who may be responsible for the maintaining the cement trash cans along Wilshire Blvd
between Hobart and New Hampshire ? There is one that someone has pushed onto the bus lane. I have submitted a
 request for removal
Thanks

-- 
Constancio Abracia Jr
Bureau of Street Services
Investigation & Enforcement /North Central- Mid Wilshire
1149 S Broadway # 350
Los Angeles Ca 90015
213 847-6000
fax 213 847-6266


